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Greetings, 
 
The Douglas Mac Arthur High School band is a symbol of excellence and is generously supported by the 
Northeast Independent School District (NEISD).  The Mac Arthur Band Parent Association (BPA) also 
assists in supporting the band with additional expenses necessary to provide expert clinicians and 
instructional programs for the students to be successful.  
 
The hard work and dedication of our students and faculty contributes greatly to our success as a band. The 
MacArthur Band has a long-standing history of superior ratings at UIL contest, and will look to repeat 
their success across the 2024 competitive season. Our band also offers many benefits to the community.  
It entertains at various sporting events, community events, concerts, half time shows, and parades. From 
continued success in local and regional competitions, as well as outstanding academic performance, this 
group of students continually achieves it all!  
 
The MacArthur BPA is a 501 (c) 3 non – profit tax – exempt organization dedicated to supporting the 
high standards exemplified by the MacArthur High School Band. We ask that you consider making a tax-
deductible contribution to the Mac Arthur BPA. We look forward to hearing from you and greatly 
welcome your sponsorship and support! 
 
Thankfully yours, 
 
Hector Trevino 
 
Director of Bands 
Douglas MacArthur High School 
San Antonio, TX 
 



 

 

 


